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Comments: Our family is part of the timber products industry.  We support judicious logging in our national

forests to keep them healthy and vibrant.  However, the recreational use of this land is primary, and I think the

main goal of the Forest Service should be to support the public recreational use of the forests.  Please allow the

public to give comment on proposed logging, use of herbicides, and controlled burning in the Foothills

Landscaping Project AFTER you have designated which areas will be affected. Thank you for the opportunity to

comment.


